New River Solid Waste Association issues RFP for Landfill Gas-to-Energy Project

OUTREACH PROGRAM

As a service to our Partners and stakeholders, EPA's Landfill Methane Outreach Program
(LMOP) is pleased to share information about a Request for Proposals (RFP) issued by
the New River Solid Waste Association (NRSWA) in Raiford, Florida. Please note, EPA is
not affiliated or associated in any way with the RFP, including the selection process.

NRSWA issued RFP #18-01 for developing a landfill gas to compressed natural gas
(LFG-to-CNG) project at the New River Regional Landfill (NRRL), an active municipal
solid waste landfill in Union County, Florida. The Vendor shall be qualified to convert
landfill gas to CNG and the selected Vendor will be required to assume full responsibility
for all services offered in their proposal.

A pre-proposal meeting and site tour will be held on Wednesday, March 28, 2018, at
10:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) at the NRRL, which is located 2.5 miles north of Raiford,
Florida on State Road 121 in Union County, Florida. Attendance is strongly encouraged,
but not mandatory.

RFP packages can be picked up at the NRRL Administration Office located at 24276 NE
157th Street, Raiford, Florida 32083 or can be distributed upon request via email to Lydia
Greene. Completed RFP packages must be submitted by Wednesday, April 25, at
3:00 p.m. (Eastern Time) and shall be mailed to the NRSWA at P.O. Box 647, Raiford,
Florida 32083-0647, or delivered to the NRRL Administration Office. Contact the NRSWA
office at (386) 431-1000 for questions concerning the RFP submittal.

Learn more about LMOP from the LMOP website.

LANDFILL METHANE
OUTREACH PROGRAM



mailto:lgreene@nrswa.org
mailto:lgreene@nrswa.org
http://www.epa.gov/lmop

